
Press Release: 
 
 
Athens Township wishes to advise all motorists of road work taking place on 
ROUND TOP ROAD, PUMP STATION HILL ROAD and GATEWAY 
INDUSTRIAL PARK ROAD beginning Monday, June 3rd – Thursday, June 6th 
from 7AM to 5PM each day. Paving / Milling projects on these roads may 
cause traffic delays, please allow additional travel time or use an alternate 
route. Any questions can be directed to Meagan Carling at 570-888-2325 or at 
the Athens Township Municipal Building.     

 
 


